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BRANCIFORTE DRIVE STORM DAMAGE REPAIR PROJECT  
PM 0.92, 1.77 & 2.22 

 
The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that storm damage repairs will 

commence on Branciforte Drive at post mile 1.77, which will be subject to a lane closure and traffic 

delays.  Work will begin on Monday, November 2, 2020, and is expected to last through the end of 

December.  One lane will be closed, and traffic will be controlled using a temporary signal.  This lane 

closure and delay is necessary for the construction of a soldier pile retaining wall and roadway 

improvements.  The Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid these areas if 

possible and to expect delays.   

Up-to-date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online at 

http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ .    
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